
ROBERT IRVINE
SUBMISSION TO THE AUSTRALIAN PRODUCTIVITY COMMISSION
INQUIRY INTO THE BROADCASTING SERVICES ACT

11 Mudie Ave,
Sunbury,
3429,
11/6/1999,

Its clear that broadcasting is too important an industry to be left to
purely profit making concerns. Therefore I believe it is essential that
we retain at all times a government run TV and radio network of
some sort.

Yours sincerely

Robert Irvine


